
 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2021 

 

Steven Dean 

CEO, Chairman, and Director 

Artemis Gold Inc 

Box 49298 

Vancouver BC   V7X 1L3 

 

Dear Mr. Dean, 

The Burns Lake Chamber of Commerce is writing to express our support for Artemis Gold's Blackwater 

Project.  

Artemis Gold's Blackwater Project will have a direct positive economic impact on our community. From 

the long- and short-term jobs it will create to the increase of community funding through provincial and 

federal taxes, all our residents and businesses will have opportunities to benefit from this project. In 

addition, the commitment Artemis Gold has shown towards promoting sustainable community 

development in the communities it impacts will have long-lasting positive effects on our region. 

We appreciate the plans Artemis has in place to engage with the local Indigenous nations to build lasting 

and strong relationships by promoting indigenous employment and business development.  

The Burns Lake & District Chamber of Commerce fully supports the Blackwater Project through the 

permitting, construction, and operation phase and looks forward to our region's economic benefits. 

We look forward to working with you in the future and wish you success in advancing the project to 

operations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Rogers 

President 

 


